
Bridgewater Recreation Commission 

Town of Bridgewater, CT 

Minutes of Regular Meeting: April 28, 2011 

 

 

Attending:  Jo Gallagher, Julie Stuart, John Flaxman, Catherine Vikstrom 

Absent:   Jim Moker, Heidi Verdi, Justin Planz 

 

Call to Order:  at conclusion of Town Meeting 

Minutes: Minutes of March 24, 2011:  Motion to approve by John Flaxman, seconded by Julie Stuart.  4-0 

Correspondence: None presented 

Coordinator’s Report: Motion to approve by Jo Gallagher, seconded by John Flaxman. 4-0 

Old Business: 

Pavilion Repairs: Photos and preliminary list of repairs needed was submitted to Bill Stuart.  Signage needs to be 

replaced.  Painting is a priority.  C. Vikstrom asked members to assess the area and create a list of 

needed repairs. 

Summer Camp: Tara Iannotti, Annete Bochnar, and Mic Urban returning as directors.  New Preschool Camp 

director will be hired.  Few counselor vacancies anticipated.  Summer “Lunch Bunch” program 

added in response to public requests.  CIT’s welcome to apply. 

Land Trust Program: Children and Family focus for partnership with Bridgewater Land Trust.  Theme: wolves.  Date:  

September 25
th
.  Motion to approve by John Flaxman, seconded by Julie Stuart.  4-0 

New Business: 

Softball Field: Shepaug Baseball and Softball League would like to incorporate our softball field into the game 

and practice schedule.  The league will provide the labor and the Commission will provide three 

loads of clay and purchase two player benches.  Motion to approve by Jo Gallagher, seconded by 

John Flaxman.   4-0 

Facility needs: The Commission needs to identify current/future physical equipment needs (i.e. benches, 

backboards, playground equipment, resurfacing, etc.) 

Sponsorship: The Commission will explore donation and fundraiser options to address facility needs. 

May meeting: Rescheduled for May 19, 2011 

 

Adjournment: Motion to adjourn by John Flaxman, seconded by Julie Stuart. 4-0 


